
There’s no place  
like home 
As Head of Community Care Services, I am excited to tell you that in  
Fife our health and social care teams have been working together to look 
at discharge processes to prevent people being delayed unnecessarily in 
hospital. New approaches are being discussed that will result in a more 
timely and safe discharge from hospital to community settings.  

Our vision is: 

‘Everyone in Fife is able to live longer healthier lives at home,  
or in a homely setting’

And we are working on a strategy that will define different pathways  
and improvement work being undertaken to help us realise that vision.  

We need you to tell us what’s important to you to help us make sure  
we get it right with, and for the people of Fife.   

I’m inviting you to join a discussion workshop where we will update you:

•	 On what’s been happening   
•	 Where we are now
•	 Share the ‘Vision’ with you and invite you to tell us your thoughts?
•	 Ask you what your thoughts might be on some of the challenges?
•	 Ask you what you think we have missed?

Lynne Garvey
Head of Community Care Services 

Home First

To book a place at one of our workshops, visit: 
www.nhsfife.org/homefirst

https://www.nhsfife.org/homefirst

